
 
Sioux Falls SERVE Covid-19 Response 

 
Your host site of First CRC will provide as much as possible a sanitized, safe and secure ministry 
environment for the week of Sioux Falls SERVE, July 10-17, 2021.  You can expect the following 
from your host site and host team: 
 

- The First CRC facility has been and will continue to be properly and thoroughly cleaned 
throughout the week of SERVE.   

- First CRC will provide hand sanitizing stations in the common use areas, including: 
- The activity center/gym – where we will have our meals and free time 
- The fireside room – where we will worship and have devotions 
- The entrance to the First CRC facility  
- The common area downstairs – prior to entering sleeping areas 
- Inside all bathrooms 

- Face masks are recommended and encouraged but not required at Sioux Falls SERVE.  
We ask that participants use their own judgement while taking into account the 
communal good. 

- As much as we can, we will provide spaced out seating in the common areas such as the 
activity center and fireside room.   

 
Please keep in mind that as with all things related to Covid-19 First CRC and Sioux Falls SERVE’s 
response to Covid-19 is fluid and will change as the Covid-19 situation continues to unfold.   
 
We look forward to hosting you and serving God through serving our community together!   
 

 


